
​ ​ ​ Just the Facts 
 

Dwight-Englewood Lower School ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ May 9, 2025 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Date Event Details 

May 12 5th Grade 
Families 

6th Grade Orientation – 6:30 p.m. Middle School – see below 

May 13 4th Grade Field 
Trip 

United Nations – New York 

May 16 5th Grade Field 
Trip 

Historic Hudson Valley – New York 

May 20 1st Grade Field 
Trip 

The Maritime Aquarium, Norwalk, CT 

May 20 All School 
Chorus Concert 

Schenck Auditorium – 7:00 p.m.  

May 26 Memorial Day SCHOOL CLOSED 

May 27 4th Grade Field 
Trip 

Jewish Heritage Museum, New York 

May 28 3rd Grade Third Graders Making A Difference Presentation 
LS Gym – 8:30 -9:30 a.m. 

May 30 Kindergarten Zoo Presentation  
Rocky’s Field 9:00-10:00 a.m. 

 
FIFTH-GRADE FAMILIES 
On May 12, fifth-grade parents are invited to an orientation to the Middle School. This event will take 
place in the Middle School building and is an opportunity to meet key members of the sixth-grade team, 
including Mr. Jonathan Davis, Middle School Principal, and Ms. Tasha Urbanowski, Sixth Grade Dean. The 
orientation will include an overview of the Middle School program and is intended for an adult audience. 
Students will have several opportunities to learn about the Middle School during the school day as we 
approach the end of the year. 



LS NOTES 
The bi-weekly LS Notes communication will be issued this evening.  Please be on the lookout for articles 
from Jessica Massei, Math Specialist and the Kindergarten Team. 
 
CTP-V TESTING 
Third, fourth and fifth-grade students will take the CTP-V standardized test May 20-22.  Information has 
been sent to families of students in those grades. 
 
THIRD GRADER’S MAKING A DIFFERENCE - Books Needed for Used Book Sale  

●​ TGMD is collecting gently used children’s books for our book sale in May. 
●​ Please send books in with your child to be placed in bins outside of the 3rd grade classrooms. 
●​ Donations are due by May 12, 2024. 
●​ The book sale will take place on May 14 and 15.  
●​ All books will be sold for under $5 each.  
●​ Proceeds from the book sale will benefit a charity selected by third graders. 

 
 


